PictureiuaDay

Friday, Sept. 6

Picture day will be a non-uniform day. Details from the Parent Student Handbook regarding dress

down days can be found below:

NON-UNIFORM DRESS CODE FOR DRESS DOWN DAYS

Dresses, skirts, shorts and skorts must be of appropriate length. Shorts and skorts must reach
the student’s fingertips with hands fully extended at sides.

Dress jeans must be free of holes and fit properly.

Jeggings and leggings are allowed ONLY if worn with a shirt that reaches the student’s
fingertips with hands fully extended at sides.

Shirts, tops, and blouses must have sleeves and be of an appropriate length, covering waist
band of chosen bottoms. Tank tops, net shirts, halter tops, tube tops, muscle shirts, spaghetti
straps, bodysuits, crop tops, etc. are not permitted.

Students may wear the PE uniform in its entirety, the PE uniform shirt/sweatshirt with jeans,
loosely fitted sweatpants, knee-length sport shorts, or uniform bottoms. The PE uniform
shorts meet the requirements of the dress down policy and may be worn with another
appropriate, non-uniform short.

St. Albert elite socks may be worn.

Stretch pants/shorts and cutoffs of any style are not permitted.

Flip flop sandals, backless shoes, boots or overly high heels are not permitted.

Rules for makeup and jewelry apply for non-uniform days.

Other notes:

If your child has PE. on picture day, they should wear tennis shoes.

Collared shirts are NOT required.

Remember, only the top half of your child will be seen in the picture.

Sleeveless dresses may be worn with a cardigan. Students can remove the sweater for

pictures.

e A green screen will be used for the backdrop in order to offer a selection of different
backgrounds. To avoid a “floating head” picture, make sure your child does not wear a top
with any green in it.

e Ifyou still have questions on what to wear after reading the policies above, use your best
judgement.



	 
	Friday, Sept. 6 
	NON-UNIFORM DRESS CODE FOR DRESS DOWN DAYS 


